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June 2022 

Black Hills Volunteer of the Month 
Jena Finch 

 

 
Pictured L to R: Paul Rodrigues, Feeding South Dakota; Jena Finch, June 2022 Volunteer of the Month; Leah 

Saiz, Helpline Center; Kathy Minnick, Black Hills Urgent Care; and Mary Corbine, Feeding South Dakota.  

 
 
The Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care are pleased to announce that Jena Finch has been 
named the June 2022 Volunteer of the Month. Jena was nominated by the Feeding South Dakota to 
receive the award.  
 
Jena comes in twice a week and answers phones, greets food donors and agencies picking up 
orders, and enters data on orders into the computer. She also helps put together mailings, greets 
volunteers and helps with organizing (in her spare time!)  Jena is easy going and adapts to whatever 
task is before her. We are so lucky for Jena’s commitment and warmth of spirit. 
 
Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care and Surgical Hospital presented Jena with a Volunteer of 
the Month certificate, a letter from Mayor Allender, and gifts from Black Hills Urgent Care and Surgical 
Hospital as a thank you for their volunteer service.  
 
For information on volunteer opportunities, please call the Helpline Center at 211 or visit 
volunteer.helplinecenter.org  
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